
Announcements 

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time, Oct. 11th & 12th, 2025 

 

 

 

1. We continue to ask our parishioners to sign up to help at the Fall Supper. Please stop 

and see the sign- up sheets, and indicate what you are able to bring. Items may be 

brought to St. Joseph’s the day before, or to Notre Dame Parish office in advance.  

 

 

2. The bus is now full for the Jubilee Pilgrimage to Prince Albert on Saturday, October 

18. If you have registered to go, please meet at Notre Dame Church parking lot at 7:00 

am.  

 

 

3. If you would like to go to the annual Diocesan Pastoral Council meeting in Prince 

Albert on Saturday, Oct. 25, please register with the parish by Oct. 17.  

We can arrange to carpool.  

 

 

4. Ladies and young ladies, you are invited to join us for a special Women’s Faith 

Retreat happening on Friday, November 7th and Saturday, November 8th, at St. 

Joseph’s Parish in North Battleford. The theme for the retreat is “He Came for Me”.   

It will be a beautiful evening and day with live speakers, praise & worship music, 

prayer, and fellowship!  Registration is now open! Please see the poster for more 

information. 

 

  

5. The fundraising committee is having another Lottery Ticket Raffle this year. There 

will be cash prizes, and the draw will be made before Christmas. Tickets will be 

available next weekend, Oct. 18 & 19th.  

 

 

 

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only: Everyone is welcome to stay after mass for coffee and donuts 

and fellowship. New parishioners are welcome.  


